Livermore High School Bulletin for Friday, September 22, 2023
School News 
Homecoming Hey Cowboys!! Homecoming Dance Tickets are now on sale. Homecoming will take place on October 21st from 7 pm -10 pm at the LHS Gym. Guest passes will be accepted until October 6th and tickets may be purchased until October 13th.  

Girls Softball There will be a Girls Softball meeting, Wednesday the 27th in the PE classroom at 3:00pm.  

Class of 2025 Dine Out The Class of 2025 will be having a fundraiser dine out at BJ's Restaurant in Dublin on September 26th from 11:00am to 11:00pm.  

Lost & Found If you are missing a Starbucks cup, water bottle, or PE clothes, please come and check the "Lost & Found" in the main office. We have quite the collection.  

Clipper Cards If you would like a free bus pass, please go onto the LHS Website to order a Clipper Card. You will be emailed when your card comes in. If you ordered a clipper card already, please check your email to see if your card has arrived.  
Club News 
Speech & Debate Team The Speech & Debate Team meets today, Friday September 22nd, after school from 3:45pm-5:15pm in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. New members are always welcome.  
Gaming Club "Join The Livermore High School Gaming Club for fun, competitive and casual gaming! All gaming enthusiasts and casuals are welcome. We are looking forward to hosting team tryouts for Valorant, Rocket League, R-Six, Overwatch, League Of Legends, and more! Together we strive to create a community and safe space for students who love to play videogames! Meetings every Thursday at Lunch in S-8 at 12:30 PM. "  

GravitechX Robotics Club Are you ready to join the future of innovation? Introducing the GravitechX Robotics Club! We've taken the world by storm in the First Robotics Competition, showcasing our skills on the international stage. At GravitechX, you'll dive into the world of programming, machining, design, and electrical engineering. Unlock your potential as you build cutting-edge robots and hone your technical prowess. But we're not just about tech! We're also seeking passionate individuals to handle business operations, securing grants and fundraising to support our dreams. We meet in Room 208 every Monday and Thursday from 3:30 to 5:00. See you there! Talk to Mrs. Fletcher in room 206 if you have any questions!  
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          Always Stay Humble and Kind
